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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘victorious’.   

  

 Congratulations to the 

winners of our Sports  

 Stars Award this week 

 — Reece and Emily.  

 

 Thank you to everyone  

 who helped out at our  

 Year 4 and 5 Open  

 Evening—it was a great 

 evening!  

 

 The countdown is on— 

 just 7 days to go till the  

 first ever Golden Ticket 

 Reward Trip. Check the 

 Essential Kit List sent out  

 with the invitation.  

 

 Suthers students set to run 

200k for charity! Our 

sponsored run takes place  

 on Thursday 19 July  so  

 don’t  forget to keep 

 collecting those sponsors!  

 

 Looking forward to our 

Technology Day at NUAST  

 on Wednesday!  

 

Follow us on Twitter @Suthersschool  

 

Who’ll be House Point Champions this 

term? This is how it is looking now—

could Treswell take the crown?  
BRAND NEW HOUSE-COLOURED PRODUCTS AVAILABLE NOW!  

All students now have the chance to purchase one 

of these fab new House-coloured PE bags as well as 

House-coloured water bottles. Both products can 

be personalised and are available at just £3 each. 

Purchase online via SIMS Agora. Buy both for the 

special package price of £5. Click here to order.  

The athletics group were put through their 

paces again this week, gearing up for high 

jump by practising key skills including the 

approach, take off and jump. This is along-

side other field and track specialisms such 

as javelin and hurdles. Really looking for-

ward to the final session next week and to 

our sponsored run in aid of Alex.  

This week we were delighted to welcome Sophie Dewey, an Executive Pro-

ducer from Black Sheep Studios in London. A part of the advertising giant 

Bartle Bogle Hegarty (which has offices in London, Shanghai and New 

York), Black Sheep produce advertising, documentaries and short films. 

Sophie delivered a fascinating presentation to students, showcasing the 

work of her team as well as talking them through the film-making process. 

Students got a real insight into what it takes to produce a film and what it 

takes to become an executive producer. Black Sheep are about to begin 

work on feature-length movies and so it was particularly inspirational for 

our film club students to hear about what is involved. We now look for-

ward to welcoming Paula Rawsthorne into school next week who will talk 

to us about being a writer and to our visit to NUAST where students will 

get hands-on experience of design technology as well as an insight into the 

world of engineering. Really looking forward to seeing their products! 

Focus on Film 

ALL SET FOR THE HIGH JUMP!  

https://www.simsagora.co.uk/Home?ReturnUrl=%2f

